Moms and Dads, does your child suffer
from obsessive compulsive hoarding?

Participate
iv Research

Researchers at the Children's Hospital of Michigan and Wayne State University
need your help. They are conducting a study, looking for kids 5 to 19 years old with
or without obsessive compulsive hoarding. The study uses MRI and genetic samples
to learn more about the brain. To see if your child is eligible to participate, visit
psychiatry.med.wayne.edu or call 313-745-4645.

Financial compensation will be provided to those who qualify.

Children’s Hospital  \N\vNiE STATE

of Michiganii

DIMC DETROIT MEDICAL CENTER UNIVE[{Sl I




